
 

 

 

 

 

Fall 2024 Ice Show Announcement  

Mario on Ice  

 

 

Saturday December 14, 2024  

Sardis Sports Complex, Rink 1 

5725 Tyson Rd  

Chilliwack, BC V2R 3R6  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Mario on Ice  

The Cheam Skating Club is proud to be hosting their biennial ice show this year on December 

14th. The ice show is a long-held tradition at the Cheam Skating Club that allows the skaters to 

showcase and perform what they have learned across the season for family, friends and the 

community. Skaters from every program, Canskate, Jr. Academy, CanPower, Starskate and 

Competitive have the opportunity to showcase their skills at the event of the season. 

Registration for Fall 2024 programming includes participation in the show, no additional 

registration is required.  

Important Ice Show Dates 

Event  Date 

Photo Day  TBA  

Practice Begins November 18 (Canskate, Canpower &  
Jr. Academy) 

November 25 (Starskate/Competitive) 

Dress Rehearsal  December 13 (4pm) 

Ice Show  December 14 (2 shows, start times TBA)  

 

What is the fee for the ice show?  

Program  Fee 

Canskate  $25 

CanPowerskate  $25 

Jr. Academy  $50 

Starskate/Competitive $75 

 

What does the fee include?  

The fee for the ice show includes a costume for your skater (that you get to keep) as well as 

helps pay for coaching, ice and decoration costs associated with the event.  

For skaters in Star 1+, the cost covers one costume, additional costumes are an extra cost that is 

to be determined based on the number of routines your skater is in. Additional costs will be 

communicated at a later date. For this year’s production of “Mario on Ice” we anticipate only 

one costume needed per skater due to way the show will be produced.  

 

 

 



 

How does the ice show affect practice?  

Canskate, Canpowerskate and Jr. Academy:  

Programs are run as usual, there are no required times to attend skating other than the times 

that you are registered for (besides photo day, dress rehearsal and show day). Choreography is 

completed alongside learning; skaters will spend part of their session learning choreography 

and part of their session participating in their regular programming. Report cards are still 

distributed at the end of the season.  

Starskate and Competitive:  

Program scheduling will be adjusted from November 25 – December 12 to allow for 

choreography. Your skater may need to attend more session than usual for these 3 weeks. No 

buy-ons are required for extra days that your skater is required to attend. The coaches take into 

consideration the days of the week that skaters participate in when creating the schedule for 

choreography.  

How can I help with the ice show?  

We are always looking for volunteers to help prepare the ice show and on the day of. If you are 

interested in helping send an email to cheamsc@telus.net and we can direct you to the ice 

show committee. We are specifically looking for volunteers that can help with costuming, 

decorations, lighting/sound and boutique table.  

We are also seeking sponsors for the event. If you have a business or know of one that is looking 

to support youth programs in the community, send an email to cheamsc@telus.net. This is a big 

event, and we strive to keep the cost low to participants to ensure accessibility to all.  
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